
  
     

     

 

 
       

  
  

 
  

         

                 

              

 

                
             

                
              
            

              
           

            
      

              

             
           

           
            

 

              
      

               
              

            
                  

                
             



              
           

               
               

              
                

              
             

   

           
             
            
               

              
 

             
               

          

            
 

            
        

               
              
            

             
               

            
    

            
           

            
           

         
           

   

             
          

         
              



list goes on. If there was a Carer's card it could perhaps have all of this
information on it?

4. strategies to assist carers to access the same range of opportunities and choices as
the wider community, including strategies to increase the capacity for carers to make
choices within their caring roles, transition into and out of caring, and effectively plan
for the future.

There needs to be a consistent point of identification of the role and this could be done
nationally.

Employers/Businesses need to be more understanding and flexible where possible.
This applies to both the private and public sector.

The Centrelink assessment for carers needs to also be more flexible. It is really
challenging working and caring (many carers have left full-time employment/education to
undertake their role).

Education at many levels (about the Illness, looking after yourself, grief and loss etc) needs
to be accessible be ongoing.

Respite is necessary because there are times that the role is overwhelming and can take its
tole not only on one's health but also mental health.

As mentioned previously, perhaps a Carer's Card could be helpful.

I hope that this information is helpful. I would like to believe that we in
Australia care about our Carers and most importantly, that through this
parliamentary inquiry carers whether young or older may be better
understood and supported in their role.

Yours sincerely

Paola 




